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   April 21, 2021 
 

 
 

• Call to Order 
Chairperson Murelli called the meeting to order at 4:14 pm 
Members in Attendance: Elaine Blaire, Lori Vallee, Maryelen Wielock, Don Provost, and Director of Senior Services 
Tricia Twomey 
 

• Minutes of March Meeting 
(Provost/Vallee/approved unanimously) 

 

• Public Comment 
None 

 

• Financial Report 
Currently at 42% of budget.   

 
 

• ReOpening of Senior Center 
Director Twomey discussed reopening the Center in May 1st on a limited basis.  We will allow groups of 10 or less to 
meet in the center.  No food will be served to avoid removing masks.  For exercise classes it will be 5 or less.  Everyone 
will have to wear a face covering and stay 6 feet apart.  More detailed information will be included in the next news-
letter.  Commission member were in agreement with reopening policies. 
 

• Spring Programs 
Director Twomey reviewed upcoming spring programs 

 

• Tax Abatement 
BOF Chairperson Jerry Mullen asked for a breakdown of some of the data.  Director Twomey reviewed the data with 
the commission.  Discussion regarding current abatement occurred.  Director Twomey will forward current abatement 
to commission members. 
 

• Any Other Business 
None 

 

• Adjourn 
       Motion to adjourn (Provost/Wielock), approved unanimously, 4:52 pm 
 
Respectfully submitted, Tricia Twomey 

 


